

Landau Forte Academy Greenacres



Our Academy Newsletter: 11th March 2022

Gate opening times — As the covid guidelines have now been removed we are going to return to opening the gates at 8.45am each morning after the Easter holidays.

Attendance — There are a growing number of children that are late for school every morning. Can you please ensure they are here by 8.55am, so as not to disrupt the days learning.

Covid Update — Following the latest guidance stating that the restrictions regarding COVID-19 have been lifted, we have received updated information from the Department of Education as to how this affects schools. Please refer also to the letter sent to you on 1/3/22.

- Children with the key symptoms of COVID-19 should not attend school given the potential risk to other pupils and members of staff.

World book dress up day — The children came dressed up on Friday 4th March in some wonderful

Red Nose Day Friday 18th March 2022 — This is Red Nose day and we ask that children come to school in non uniform or outfits celebrating their superheroes. As usual we ask for a donation of £1 towards this worthy

Ukraine Appeal — A big thank you to all parents and staff for the many donations to help the people of Ukraine. These were dropped off at the collection point on Wednesday and were due to be driven to Poland on Wednesday evening.









Calendar

18/03/22 — Red Nose day—Non uniform

08/04/22 — Last day of Term



